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And the Winners Are…  
Congratulations to the following students whose names 
were randomly drawn to receive a gift card, compliments 
of the LTC Student Government Association and in 
cooperation with the QEP Implementation Team: 

 
Alex A. 

 
Maddie H. 

Alicia V. Melanie W. 
Colleen S. Grant C. 
Corey H. S. Nikky M. 

Elizabeth B. Shelby E. 
Felicia E. Shraddha D. 
Haley H. Tabbatha C. 

Hannah D. Tammy B. 
Jason H. Tania S. 
Joel L. Taseena D. 

Jordan H. Tiyanah R. 
Kenia Z. Tracy A. 
Kibile S. Yecenia R. 

 
Students who utilized the Student Success Center were 
entered in the drawing.   A total of $500 in gift cards was 
given to students including cards from the LTC Bookstore, 
Publix, Racetrac, Amazon, Chick-fil-A, and Starbucks. 
Again, congratulations! 
 

What Students are saying…. 
“Nancy, Jenny and Sal Singh (math tutors) were all 
amazing. They helped in my group project and in 
solutions. I absolutely loved their dedication in teaching 
me and getting back to me with my queries.”  Shraddha 
D. 
 
“Tutoring made my online education easier because 
there was always someone to help clarify anything I was 
having trouble with in my courses”. Elizabeth B. 
 

“The Lanier Tech success center helped me to succeed in 
all of my classes. There are many tutors who are 
extremely nice and are always eager to help.” Tiyanah R. 
 
“The student success center helped me obtain an A in my 
ENGL 1101 course.” Tracy A.  
 
“I really appreciate all the tutors who helped me. They 
have given me a better understanding about writing. 
Thank you to all the tutors who help me!” Jason H. 

 … about the Student Success Center 
 
“Tutoring was invaluable to my success in math.  Without the help 
from Ms. Mulls and Ms. Mitchell, I would have been so lost!” Tammy 
B.  
 
“Tutoring at Lanier tech is one of the best decisions I made because it 
helped me to be able to pass all of my classes! I wouldn’t be where I 
am in my English class without the writing lab!!”  Alicia V. 
 
“Ms. Melissa Bennett (A&P tutor) was amazing and a lifesaver. She 
always ,always has time for you. She will go above and beyond to 
make sure you understand everything.” Shraddha D. 
 
“I’m very grateful with all the tutors, and want to thank you all for 
doing your jobs and help me out this semester!!!”  Tania S. 
 
“The tutoring offered by LTC is incredibly helpful. The tutors are down 
to earth and easy to communicate with. Lorraine and Eddie were life 
savers this semester during my algebra class. Thanks again for offering 
this learning outlet.” Tabbatha C. 
 
“Thank you to all the tutors who helped me, all of you were very 
helpful, especially when I moved to online school; I couldn't have asked 
for better online tutors!” Alex A.  
 
“Folks do not say Math is difficult, LTC has all means to empower its 
students through tutoring. This is a short story of me about my life: I 
am a father of 5 children, a second shift worker, and a babysitter in 
the morning. I did not have enough time to rest, but I did not give up. I 
sacrifice my time by working and attending tutoring from 5 pm to 8 
pm and 9 am to 11 am or at 1 pm.  I would like also to thank Ms. 
Lorraine and Ms. Jenn for the encouragement.” Kibile S.  
 
“My English tutor really helped me figure out the sociology paper 
writing style and went through with me on API style writing.” 
Shraddha D.   

 
“Thank you LTC, Student Gov and my outstanding math tutors Sal 
Singh and Ronny Barnett! Your recognition of my effort is appreciated 
and humbly received. The tools, encouragement and support offered 
have been rewarding. Also, thank you Nancy Walter and Lorraine 
Mitchell for test prep assistance. To any student needing 
encouragement, you are worthy of success! Rise, believe, persevere 
and accomplish every challenge, it’s within you to achieve!”  S. Nikky 
M.  

 



Meet the Writing Tutors! 
One goal of Lanier Tech’s Quality Enhancement Plan is to provide a “robust tutoring program” which enhances student 

learning of subject material and of learning techniques.  To this end, Lanier Tech offers tutoring in biology, chemistry, 

math, physics, and writing as part of Lanier Tech’s Student Success Center.  All Lanier Tech tutors meet certain 

qualifications in their subject areas and attend regular tutor training to qualify as a Lanier Tech tutor. This semester, 

tutoring is offered online through BlackBoard Collaborate.   

 

So, who are these tutors? Let’s get to know some of the writing tutors. 

 

Dr. Traci Lawson: Has five degrees and believes in the value 

of a good education.  She is a lifelong educator and has had many wonderful experiences in 

building relationships with students. Dr. Traci sees many of her students, now grown, working in 

careers that make such a positive impact in our community. At present, she is endeavoring to 

write both non-fiction books and poetry that she hopes to have published in the near future. 

 

Emmaline Hoffman: Used to be a LTC student before she had to transfer to UNG for her 
major. In her words, “Working here is almost as awesome as it was being a student!”  
 

Melissa Van Epps: I enjoy working one-on-one with the students because I enjoy getting to 
know them individually, and I often get to witness the moment that a student gains understanding of whatever topic or 
issue with which they were struggling--and that makes me happy. Melissa is working on her Doctor of Arts in English 
Pedagogy and Technology specializing in Writing. 
 
Ashley Cunningham: When I'm not geeking out over history or critiquing poorly-written movies or TV shows, I'm also 
an amateur writer. I have a particular fondness for Medieval-esque fantasy and would love to publish a novel or even 
see one of my works adapted for the screen.  
  

Are you encouraged to attend the SSC? Enroll at https://www.laniertech.edu/tutoring/  
You can also find this link on the LTC website under My LTC -Student and then Tutoring **Now Online**. 

 

Spring Semester 2021  
Online Student Success Center - Subjects and Hours      

 
Anatomy & Physiology 

Monday 9am – 3pm  
and 5pm – 9pm 

 
Tuesday/Wednesday  

9am – 3pm 
 

Thursday  
5:00pm – 9:00pm 

Math 
Monday – Friday        

9am – 10pm  
 

Saturday              

10am – 2pm 

Physics/Chemistry 
Monday/Wednesday  

6pm – 8pm   
 

Tuesday/Thursday  
4pm – 6pm 

 
Friday  

3pm – 5pm  

Writing 
Monday – Friday   

9am – 9pm 
 

Saturday  

10am – 2pm 

 
For more information, contact: Susan Baker, QEP Director  
sbaker2@laniertech.edu or http://ww.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx  

Lanier Technical College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability.  The following person(s) has been 
designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:  For nondiscrimination information, please contact Nancy Beaver, 
Title IX Coordinator, Lanier Technical College, 2535 Lanier Tech Drive, Gainesville, GA 30507, 770-533-7001.   
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